
Dear Temple Student: 

Save money and the environment by taking public transportation this upcoming semester! 

Temple University participates in the University Key card program, which provides a discount 
for SEPTA transit. This joint program between Temple and SEPTA is a semester-based transit 
pass program available to all full-time registered students. 

The attached application form and instructions contains more detailed information and pricing. 
Please note that SEPTA made a change with the program; you will be using a Key Card 
rather than picking up a pass from the Bursar’s Office. 

We will only accept mailed payments for the Fall 2022 University Key card program.  
Please allow 7 to 10 business days for payment receipt and processing. Your payment will NOT 
be visible on your SEPTA account until August 22, 2022. Mailing your payment does not 
guarantee you a pass since sales are on a first come, first-serve basis. 

Once your mailed payment is received, you will receive additional information about using your 
Key Card. 

If you have any questions, please reply to this e-mail.  

Thank you, 
Office of the Bursar 


